
As a Liquor store owner here in Lane County, I support this bill as it will support this vital revenue stream to Lane and other counties 
in Oregon. Looking at this resource for counties and local governments throughout Oregon it is vital to our future growth, to invest in 
this business. The state of Oregon has benefited from the efforts of the OLCC and our business professionals who operate these 
stores. I would ask that the committee review of our committed agents successes over the last decade, and invest not only in our 
business but the future of our state!

Respectfully,
William Minihan


